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May 13, 2021 

 

 

 

On behalf of the City of Burlington and our residents, I extend warm greetings to the Falun Dafa 

Association of Canada as you celebrate your 29th anniversary.  

 

Falun Dafa practitioners have undoubtedly helped Canadians during these difficult times by offering free 

meditation exercise instruction in communities and online classes. This is more valued than ever in these 

challenging times as we know the connection between mind and body is key for a healthy immune 

system and to combat illness and stress.  

 

 

Your pledge to the principles of truthfulness, compassion and forbearance that promote 

harmony and lead to spiritual enlightenment is an inspiration to people of all nations. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mayor Marianne Meed Ward 

City of Burlington 


